
Summer Fair

SUMMER ISSUE 2023

Friends of Bridgemere

School (‘FOB’)
We’re a group of parent and staff volunteers, who
give their time to raise much-needed funds for our
school and bring the whole school community
together to have some fun!
Anyone can help. If you’re able to help in any way,
big or small, please speak to one of us or the
School Office.

We’re currently looking for a new Chairperson to
spearhead our fundraising and bring fresh ideas
and enthusiasm to FOB. If you’d like to know more
about what’s involved, please speak to us or the
School Office.

Chair – Still wanted!
Secretary - Emma Minshall &
Kristen Bahry-Webber
Treasurer – Sarah Furber

Summer Raffle
We’re looking for donations of prizes for our annual Summer
Raffle, which can be anything from vouchers for local shops
to activity days to hampers. If you know any local
businesses, who would be willing to support our school,
please ask them for a raffle prize.

Raffle tickets £1 a strip. Available to
buy at Summer Fair or by bank
transfer to FOB Sort code 54-10-17
A/c 10724826. The Draw will take
place at the Summer Fair.

Pre-Loved School Uniform for Sale
Please contact the School office to obtain an order form for the
pre-loved school clothes that we have for sale.
All proceeds raised go towards the school.
Any donations of good quality unwanted school clothes gratefully
received by the School office.

Facebook page:
Friends of Bridgemere

JUNE
Monday 19th

JULY
Friday 7th

Thursday 13th

2023
FOB meeting, 10am at
Bridgemere Garden
Centre, Softplay Area

Non Uniform Day in
exchange for Tombola
prize

Summer Fair

Please come along to our annual
Summer Fair on Thursday
13th July at School, 3:15pm - 5pm.
All welcome.

There will be bouncy castles,
games, refreshments and much,
much more!


